





## 2019 WORLDWIDE CANDLELIGHT CEREMONY

## PHOTO FORM

The photo slide show has been a popular and poignant part of our annual candle lighting program. We are pleased to announce it will be a part of our program again this year on Sunday December 8, 2019.

To have a picture of your child, sibling or grandchild included in the slide show please email (preferably) or mail only one photo of your child to <a href="mailto:m92362@icloud.com">m92362@icloud.com</a>, or mail to the address below with forms. Please make sure your picture is a copy as they will not be returned.

If you would like the picture you sent in for the 2018 slideshow to be used again, please email Maureen and let her know that she can use last year's picture. PLEASE DO NOT ASSUME THAT THE PICTURE WILL BE ADDED WITHOUT YOUR CONSENT.

-	in memory of my child. Make check payable to g with the completed form to the address below
PHOTO AND INFORMATION MUST	Γ BE RECEIVED BY 12/1/19.
Please print all information clearly.	
CHILD'S FIRST NAME:	
CHILD'S LAST NAME:	
DATE OF BIRTH:	_ DATE OF DEATH:
Mail or email form NO LATER THAN 12/1/19 to:	
N	MAUREEN GOEDE

ALTAMONTE SPRINGS, FL 32714

421 BAKER AVE